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• The Parent Executive acts as a liaison between the athletes and coaches and the Club.  The purpose of

the committee is to offer advice and guidance on Club activities and provide support in many areas.

• Athletes and their families are needed to help in all areas of our club and our sport, including for

positions such as Treasurer, Secretary, Membership, Uniforms, Fundraising, Social Events,

Recruitment/Advertising/Marketing, Volunteers, Social Media/Website Management, Trip Convenor,

Parent Coordinator/Liaison with Coaches, Coaches/Coaching Assistants and Representatives to the

Board of Athletics Manitoba.

• Meetings are informal and held approximately every two months.  Athletes and their families are

welcome and encouraged to participate.

• For more info on the schedule of meetings or committee activities, please contact Paul Gudmundson at

paul@glupi.com
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